
Daily Overview (April 1, 2020)
 
A new EHC approach to PPE has begun effective today, and we are working to
disseminate masks to our patient-facing staff and providers.

Safety:
 

To support social distancing for health care workers, EHC is making face masks
available to all EHC staff and providers who wish to wear them while working on-
site beginning today, Wednesday, April 1. See EHC intranet for more
information: http://www.ourehc.org/
Additional efforts are being made to promote social distancing in radiology
through maximum occupancy signage in common areas.
We continue room evaluation and HEPA filter installation for procedural suites
across sites.

 
Methods:
 

Documents guiding the performance of portable imaging examinations and MRI
for COVID+ vented patients are being finalized.
For scientific meetings that have been canceled, accepted abstracts and
presentations can still be listed on you CV by adding “(meeting canceled)”.

 
Equipment:
 

Additional Emory radiologist home interpretation workstations have been
delivered and are being readied for deployment.
Grady and CHOA radiologist home interpretation workstation deployment
continues.  

 
Supplies:
 

Additional sources of PPE continue to be explored and additional shipments are
arriving for use.

 
Staffing:
 



The majority of responses to a survey to catalog clinical skill sets for clinical
faculty, fellows, and residents have been received. If you haven’t done so already,
please complete this brief survey.
Planning is underway to track metrics and prepare detailed plans for surge
conditions if the need arises. 

EHC Updates:
Daily Situational Awareness (3/31/20):

Return to Work Guidelines:
Full information can be found on EHC intranet site:
http://www.ourehc.org/departments/communicable-diseases/covid-19-faqs/returning-to-
work.html

http://www.ourehc.org/departments/communicable-diseases/covid-19-faqs/returning-to-work.html


A Tip From Your Wellness Committee:
 
Research suggests that people who routinely express gratitude
enjoy better health and greater happiness. Consciously giving
thanks can have a profound effect on our relationships and well-
being. Here are some tips to starting a gratitude journal.

https://ggia.berkeley.edu/practice/gratitude_journal

Radiology COVID Command Center Web Page

The Department of Radiology and Imaging Sciences is closely
monitoring the COVID-19 outbreak; and has developed a website
to provide additional information and resources to the
department's faculty, trainees, and staff.

Do You Follow Our Social Media Accounts?
 
For additional information, tips, and engagement be sure to follow us on our Instagram
and Twitter accounts.
 
If you would like to contribute to our social media accounts, please contact Mohsina
Yusuf at mohsinayusuf@emory.edu.
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